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Year 4: Science

Year 8: Paralympics

Homecoming Event

Reception: Maths! 

Year 13: Biology field

trip to Flatford Mill

Reception: Early Writing

Year 13: Royal

Academy of Arts

Year 10: Celebrate their

Youth Chinese Test results

Did you 

know? 

We arrange for our students to
certify their language skills through

official exams such as the YCT in
Chinese, the SIELE in Spanish or the

Goethe Zertifikat in German!

Year 11: 

Art

Welcome!

We were delighted to welcome
our amazing team of 87 Class
Correspondents for a Back to

School breakfast! 

Year 5: Pedestrian Skills with TfL

Our new school
climbing wall is
now in use by
our students!

Over 60 students attended the talk by Quebec
Universities, including McGill and Bishops

earlier this year. We have already had visits
from many universities this year, including the

University of Virginia and Tufts. 

Where do they go?
Our graduates go on to study at
top universities all around the
world! Click on this link to find
out more about their brilliant
higher education destinations in
our 2024-2025 School Profile. 

How do they
get there?

Being bilingual and following an
ambitious bilingual curriculum opens
the doors to a huge amount of
possibilities when it comes to Higher
Education. Our Higher Education
programme, led by Dr Hinchey, is
designed to support students and
their families every step of the way,
from exploration to application. 
This journey to higher education
takes many forms, and, starting
formally from Year 10, you can
expect a number of talks,
workshops, university visits and
tailored 1-2-1 sessions for families. 

Newspaper Club visit The Guardian 

Students in the Middle School Newspaper
Club went to a fantastic 'Make a Newspaper'
workshop at The Guardian. They learnt about
how news is gathered, how to write an
effective article, and how to select appropriate
pictures to accompany their writing. All
students left the workshop with their very own
unique front page and can’t wait to apply their
newly developed skills as they work on Le
Bilingue, our student newspaper ! 

 “I learnt a lot about how articles are made and
what makes good journalism" (Rani, Year 8)

Emma , Year 7, said 'I enjoyed
researching different topics and

selecting the best news. The
Guardian building was very
impressive and modern!"

... that our founder Jeannine
Manuel had a special connection

with London?  
She joined the Resistance in 1940
and the Free French in London in
that same year. This experience

convinced her at the end of WW2
that “the more one knows, the

less one fears” a sentiment which
took action in the form of her
creation of our sister school in

Paris in 1954, in order to promote
international understanding

through a bilingual education. 

Did you know...

Year 3: Preparing an art

project in Russell Square

Year 5 : Geography Trip

Year 11: Duke of

Edinburgh

Class Stories

Chères familles, 

Welcome - or welcome back - to Jeannine Manuel

School! We are thrilled to begin the school year

under our new name and to welcome our new

students, families, and staff to our growing

community. Although we have changed our

name, our mission and educational vision remain

the same and we are all very much looking

forward to another exciting year where we will

help our students Think, Dare, Share & Care.

This year is also a special year for the Jeannine

Manuel family of schools as our Parisian sister

school marks its 70th anniversary! Seventy years

ago, École Jeannine Manuel opened its doors to

just 10 students, and today, over 4,000 students

across our schools are part of this shared journey.

Leaving aside these exceptional events and

milestones, the start of the academic year has

already been full of wonderful projects, and I

hope that you will enjoy reading about them here. 

Bonne lecture, 

MARK YOUR DIARIES!

Nov 7 • Schools Mace Round 1 Dulwich

Nov 7 • Y6 • Anti-bullying Drama workshop

Nov 8 • Y6 • Honey to Hive workshop

Nov 13 • Y13 IB Lit • Strawberry Hill House

Nov 14 • Y6 • Camden Junior Citizenship

w/c Nov 18 • EYFS Parent Mornings

Nov 21 • Y3-2 & 3 • Fulham Palace

Nov 21 • Y2 & Y4 • South Ken Festival

Nov 23 • Y3 • Beeswax Candle Workshop

w/c Nov 25 • Secondary • Exam Week

Nov 28 • Y3-1 • Fulham Palace

Dec 2 • Y10 & Y11 • IB / BFI Presentation 

(at Conway Hall)

Dec 3 • Y12 & Y13 • Bank of England 

Dec 4 • Middle School • RSE Talks

w/c Dec 9 • Y10 • Modern Language

Residential Trips

Dec 11 • Upper School • RSE Talks

Dec 19 • Last day of school (Thursday!)

Message from the Head

Pauline Prévot
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Year 11: Duke of

Edinburgh Expedition

National Poetry Day: celebrated

with writing challenges!

Linked to the reading

and literacy topics!

Year 7 : Team

Building Activities 

Behind the scenes: Back to School! 
There’s always plenty going on at school in August as we prepare to
welcome our students back for another year! From facilities updates

to staff training, the summer months are surprisingly busy. 

Maths Training 
& Planning

Whole staff Back to
School presentation

https://issuu.com/ecolejeanninemanueluk/docs/school_profile_2023-2024_vf

